
Telemental Health Services
 

When indicated, referrals to telemental 
health services are available free of 
charge and regardless of your patient’s 
insurance status.

● Telepsychiatry (e.g., consultation, ● Telepsychiatry (e.g., consultation, 
   evaluation, medication prescribing)

● Telecounseling (e.g., cognitive 
   behavioral therapy, motivational 
   interviewing, etc.)

All telemental health services take place All telemental health services take place 
through a HIPAA-compliant encrypted 
video call at the PCP’s office.

In all cases of direct patient care, 
BHIPP’s Care Coordinator will work 
with the PCP and family.  

Calling BHIPP

Call 855-MD-BHIPP (632-4477).

Provide information about your case or
  consultation question to our behavioral  
  health clinician.

The behavioral health clinician will 
   address your request directly and/or    address your request directly and/or 
   arrange for one of the BHIPP 
   consultants to call you back at a time
   that is convenient for you (within 1 
   business day).

The behavioral health clinician will send
   you a written summary of the call for
   your records.   your records.

Monday through Friday
9:00am - 5:00pm

BHIPP Services

BHIPP provides support to pediatric
primary care providers in addressing the 
behavioral and developmental needs of
their patients.

Services include:

● Telephone consultations provided by our ● Telephone consultations provided by our 
    team of experienced child psychiatrists 
    and behavioral health professionals.

● Telemental health services.

● Training opportunities covering
   behavioral and developmental topics.

● Referral and resource networking to help
   identify local resources tailored to the   identify local resources tailored to the
   patient.

● Care coordination for the patient and 
   family.



Offering behavioral health support for 
pediatric primary care providers

855-MD-BHIPP (632-4477)
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Contact Information

Phone: 855-MD-BHIPP (632-4477)
Fax: 855-MD-BHIPP (632-4477)

For additional resources, visit: 
www.mdbhipp.org

                BHIPP TeleECHO™ Clinic

Project ECHO™ (Extension for Community 
Healthcare Outcomes) is a collaborative 
model of medical education that improves 
access to specialty care by linking expert 
specialist teams with primary care 
providers through real-time, online providers through real-time, online 
learning sessions called teleECHO clinics.

TeleECHO clinics connect BHIPP 
   consultants with PCPs in their local 
   communities to provide didactic 
   presentations and case-based learning.

Participants join teleECHO clinics from
   their own desktop or mobile devices using   their own desktop or mobile devices using
   free videoconferencing software.

TeleECHO clinics will improve providers’
   knowledge of mental health screening and
   evaluation, and in-office interventions,
   with an emphasis on behavioral and 
   pharmacological interventions.

Free CME and CEU credits.

Who can participate?

All levels of providers throughout 
   Maryland are welcome and highly 
   encouraged to participate, including: 
   physicians, physician assistants, nurse
   practitioners, registered nurses, mental
   health practitioners, social workers and   health practitioners, social workers and
   other related staff in pediatric
   primary care offices.  

To register for BHIPP teleECHO clinics, 
please visit www.mdbhipp.org or call 
855-MD-BHIPP (632-4477)
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